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General Comment
I strongly oppose the Saguaro Project because of the devastating and irreversible harm it would cause to whales and other marine species
in the Gulf of California. 

No amount of money is more important than life, than morality, than our responsibility to protect innocent creatures. At the end of the day,
rich or poor, we all die. But some will leave behind destruction, pain, and death for those who had no voice and did nothing wrong. 

Think about what it would feel like to kill a random, innocent being right now. Now imagine doing that dozens of times — to pure,
sentient, defenseless creatures — only without looking them in the eyes. That’s what this project would be doing: causing suffering without
facing it. 

The Saguaro Project would bring massive LNG tankers into a region that is a UNESCO World Heritage Site and a key habitat for
species like the blue whale, sperm whale, and vaquita. These ships will cause fatal collisions, underwater noise pollution, and habitat
disruption — all to serve the fossil fuel industry in a time of climate crisis. 

I urge you to reject this project. Progress should never mean destruction. Development must not come at the cost of life, conscience, and
the future of our planet.
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